
December 22, 2009

Brian Wolfe, AM.ASCE
President, San Bernardino-Riverside Branch
9540 Center Ave, Suite 100
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730

Re:  Outstanding Section and Branch Newsletter Award Winner

Dear President:

It is a distinct honor to notify you that the San Bernardino Riverside Branch has been 
awarded the 2009 National  Outstanding Newsletter  Award for  Medium Sections  and 
Branches. This award will be presented at the Regions 8 and 9 Multi-Region Leadership 
Conference on February 26 at the San Diego Marriot Mission Valley – San Diego, CA 
during the Luncheon program. It  is our hope that you or a representative from your 
Branch will  be in  attendance at  the  Conference to  receive  the award presented by 
ASCE President Leonard. Unfortunately, there is no additional reimbursement available 
for this event.

Please inform Nancy Berson at nberson@asce.org or 703-295-6010 if someone will be 
present to receive your award.  Congratulations again and happy holidays. 

Sincerely,

Greg DiLoreto, P.E., F.ASCE
Chair, Committee on Geographic Units

cc: Chuck Spinks, P.E., F.ASCE, Region 9 Director
Jay Higgins, P.E., M.ASCE, Los Angeles Section President


